
We have streamlined the estate plan process, so you can spend less 
time at your lawyer's office, and more time living your life. 

We work as a team so you will always have someone you can count on.

What we ask for you to do:
1.  Add our email address and website “jakoblegal.com” to your safe email list and check your spam 
folder.

2. Homework.  You will not be bombarded with homework but some questions will need your response.

3. Please sign up for our newsletter! Whenever there is a change in the law or new valuable 
information, we will share it with our clients in a newsletter. 

4. Also please let us know if you’re receiving any emails in error. Our software is constantly improving 
and evolving but sometimes it acts like a Tesla and it just drives itself.

 

The JakobLegal Difference


